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TTaagglliinneess
GGrreeaatteerr  NNeeww  YYoorrkk  RReeggiioonn  1155  iiss  ddeeddiiccaatteedd  ttoo  aaddvvaanncciinngg  ffoouurr--ppaarrtt  aa  ccaappppeellllaa  mmuussiicc
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ooppppoorrttuunniittiieess  ffoorr  eedduuccaattiioonn,,  ppeerrffoorrmmaannccee  aanndd  ppeerrssoonnaall  ggrroowwtthh..
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 DDeeaarr  HHeeaatthheerr,,
Region 15 congratulates Greater Nassau Master Director Harriette
Walters on her new one-year appointment to the International Board of
Directors starting in May. We're so proud to have you represent us!

As we reflect on a truly remarkable year in our nation's history, the
Regional Management Team wishes you a joyous year-end holiday.

MMaayy  22000099  bbrriinngg  yyoouu  aanndd  yyoouurr  ffaammiilliieess  hhaarrmmoonnyy,,  hheeaalltthh  aanndd
hhaappppiinneessss..

AA  WWoorrdd  ffrroomm  YYoouurr  EEdduuccaattiioonn  CCoooorrddiinnaattoorr
You might think now that TRAX is over we are taking a break from
planning, but not so, on the contrary! Since September we have been
busy planning for the next couple of years, and I am excited to tell you
we have secured Betty Clipman as our faculty for TRAX 2009 from Sept.
11 -13, 2009.

The date is not our favorite choice, but as we desperately tried to find
another one it just wasn't possible with the Jewish holidays and many
weekends already planned and set for many key players in September
/October. If we moved TRAX to July/August, we ran into vacations and
the International Directors' Seminar.

That is why we now are going to try to plan at least three years in
advance. It will give choruses a chance to set coaching dates so they do
not interfere, and for us also secure the best faculty available. After our
RMT retreat in January, and after hearing from the faculty I am
currently in contact with for the future, I hope we can give you the
future dates for the various events in 2010 and 2011.

Carolyn Schmidt, Master Director of Hickory Tree Chapter, played a key
role in securing Betty. She had contacted her to change a coaching date
for the fall of 2009 after the International Convention date was changed,
and found out Betty's only free weekend in 2009 was Sept. 11 -13. After
contacting me, we decided to share Betty so Hickory Tree gets their
coaching following TRAX on Sunday afternoon at the TRAX hotel. We
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